
 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
No 23: 10 December 2021   
 
Dear Parents & Caregivers 
Tēnā koutou te hunga pānui o tō tātou hāpori.  
Ngā mihi mahana ki a koutou katoa 
 
Welcome to the end of the year. Our final day is next Tuesday 
(14th) and we finish the day as per normal at 3.00pm. 
 
The CPF also known as the Traffic Light System will be in effect 
when we start school next year. At this stage we are in Orange 
which means little change to school operations. I’ll be in touch 
should things change dramatically over the New Year break. 
 
Thank you each and everyone who have supported the school 
this year. Thank you for your understanding of late as we have 
had to pivot events and alter things at short notice. Your 
patience and understanding have been very much appreciated.  
 
Important Dates / School Events 
14 December Last school day of the year 
31 January First Day of school in the new year 

 
Meri Kirihimete me te tau hou and we’ll catch up then. 
Koina ngā kōrero mo tēnei wā 
Kia pai ō koutou wiki 
Nāku nā  

Glenn 
 
Fun Day 
Fun Day was amazing – according to the many children who 
told us that. Thanks, Emma, for you organisation, even the last 
minute date change as the weather looked like it was going to 
ruin it. Such a great day and so much easier than Ocean Spa. 
Our thanks also to Parents and Friends who sponsored the day. 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Health and Physical Education Consultation 
We recognise the importance of consulting our parent 
community about teaching and learning at PAS and ask you 
to please take the time to answer the following questions 
about our Health and Physical Education programme 
currently being delivered at Port Ahuriri School. Your 
responses will help us develop Health and Physical Education 
teaching at Port Ahuriri School to meet the needs of all our 
tamariki.  
Please click the link below to let us know what is important to 
your whanau in this curriculum area. Emma is in the process 
of collating parent and children’s responses. 
https://forms.gle/2SxKBgseLGXcjF3r5  
 
Drop off times 
Just a reminder that the school does not open until 8.30am 
and children are not allowed in their hubs until then. A lot of 
children are being dropped off early. The teachers are trying 
to set up for the day and have everything ready for the 
children. Please book your child into Afcare if you need to 
drop them off before 8.15am. Thank you for your 
understanding. 
 

Congratulations to the Year 5/6 Port Pistons - Div 1 
Basketball Champs (undefeated all year) who won their 
final last night. 
 

https://forms.gle/2SxKBgseLGXcjF3r5


 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
Wearable Arts 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Sports Uniforms 
Please return all school sports uniforms 
to the office before school finishes. 
Thank you. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


